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Road painting work in Kahnawake, this evening 
 

(Kahnawake – 19, Ohiarí:ha/June 2014) The Technical Services Department of the 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community that road painting 
work will take place in the area of the Kahnawake Youth Center beginning this evening 
at 7:30pm.  
 
Markings will be painted at the Kahnawake Youth Center, the Capital/Lands unit parking 
lot and the Cenotaph area across from the Catholic Church. 
 
Motorists are advised not to drive in this area during the work. 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated. Please contact the 
Technical Services Office at 635-1016 if further information is required. 

 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion up until tonight at 9pm. 
For information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500 x2267 
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